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Consolidation in logistics set to continue 
 
A survey from Carter Backer Winter and Logistics UK, in conjunction with 
logistics research firm Analytiqa, notes that companies have a greater appetite 
for future mergers and acquisitions than they did last year and foresee a 
greater amount of consolidation. Measures such as mergers and acquisitions 
are seen as part of the growth plans for companies looking to recover from 
COVID-19. 
 
Both Brexit and COVID-19 have caused issues for logistics firms and therefore 
greater consolidation may be a worthwhile avenue for firms. It will be 
important to consider wider impacts of any consolidation including financial 
and societal implications, both in the short term as well as the long term. 
 
Global Cold Chain News, 26 April 2021 
https://www.globalcoldchainnews.com/consolidation-in-logistics-sector-
looks-set-to-continue/ 
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